
 

Grand Junction, Colorado 

June 16, 1915. 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction convened in regular 

adjourned session at 11 o'clock a. m., in the City Hall, with 

Mayor Cherrington presiding. 

 

The following Commissioners, upon call of roll, responded as 

present: Cherrington, Vorbeck, Rankin, Holmburg. Absent: 

Commissioner Carson. 

 

A proposed agreement between the U. S. Secretary of Agriculture 

and the City of Grand Junction, providing for the co-operative 

supervision of the water shed of Kannah Creek, for the purpose of 

preventing contamination of the water of said district, dated June 

15, 1915, was read and discussed. 

 

Moved by Commissioner Vorbeck, seconded by Commissioner Holmburg, 

that the said agreement be entered into with the Secretary of 

Agriculture, and that the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized to 

execute the same on behalf of said city under the seal thereof. 

 

The motion being put, upon call of roll, the Commissioners voted 

as follows: Cherrington, yea; Vorbeck, yea; Rankin, yea; Holmburg, 

yea. 

 

All the Commissioners present having voted yea, the Mayor declared 

the motion carried. 

 

On motion of Commissioner Rankin, seconded by Commissioner 

Vorbeck, the Council then adjourned. 

 

/s/ Charles K. Holmburg 

City Clerk. 

 


